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New Jersey Department of Transportation 
1035 Parkway Avenue, PO Box 600, Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0600 

Baseline Document Change Announcement 

ANNOUNCEMENT: BDC25S-12 

DATE: June 26, 2025 

SUBJECT: Federal Aid Attachment 9 

- Removal of Federal Aid Attachment 9 from the 2019

Standard Inputs, SI2019.

Federal Aid Attachment 9 has been removed from the 2019 Standard Inputs as it is no longer necessary 

subsequent to the current Federal Aid Project Attachment 8 – FHWA-1273. 

Federal Aid Attachment 9 is hereby removed from the 2019 Standard Inputs, SI2019: 

Implementation Code   R  (ROUTINE) 

Changes must be implemented in all applicable Department projects scheduled for Final Design Submission at 

least one moth after the date of the BDC announcement.  This will allow designers to make necessary plan, 

specifications, and estimate/proposal changes without requiring the need for addenda or postponement of 

advertisement or receipt of bids..  
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